



Callander Community Council
Meeting on Monday, 11th. April 2022

St. Kessog's update

- No previous actions for SC have been progressed
- There has been no further progression to the building plans
- Potential trustees have been identified and approached
- The City Deal funding is now being moved on, with deadlines set

I hope that there will be more progress to report by the next meeting.

Tim Crone
10/4/22